
DECEMBER 26, 2017 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
    PLANNING DIVISION 
    APACHE JUNCTION FIRE DISTRICT 
    BUILDING DIVISION 
 
THROUGH:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JAN MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   APPLICATION FOR SPECIAL EVENT LIQUOR  
    LICENSE FOR APACHE JUNCTION CHAMBER OF  

COMMERCE 
 
 
Ms. Allyson Dunn has submitted an application for a special event liquor license for 
March 24, 2018, located at Flatiron Park, 100 N. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, 
Arizona, 85119. 
 
Please conduct the necessary inspections and submit your recommendation by 
noon on Tuesday, January 2, 2018, in order for this to be heard at the city council 
meeting of January 16, 2018. 
 
 


